
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

 

WATER SERVICE INTERRUPTION 
 
 

Los Angeles County Public Works will be connecting new sections of water main to the 
existing water system at the locations specified below, as part of the Caltrans bridge 
replacement project at Solstice Canyon Creek.  
 

During these connections, water service interruptions are expected for approximately 16 
hours. 
 
 

PROJECT MAP 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Location: 25560 Pacific Coast Hwy, 
5910 Latigo Canyon Rd, 
and TRW Loop Trail in the 
City of Malibu 

 

Date:   Tuesday August 05, 2025 
 

Time:   4:00 a.m. – 8:00 p.m.  
 
 
 

 
 

 
For additional project information: Russell Mossberg, Water Service Supervisor, at (661) 
714-9881. 
 
For questions about water service, contact LA County Waterworks (877) 637-3661 from 
8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday through Friday.  
 
For emergencies after hours, please contact LA County Public Works 24-hour Dispatch 
Center at (800) 675-4357 (HELP). Media inquiries can be directed to 
pio@pw.lacounty.gov or call Dispatch Center. 
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